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You are advised of the special R-12 Easter Service for Junior, Middle and Senior Schools to be held
on Thursday 29 March, prior to the East break. Parents and Caregivers are most welcome to join us
for the service, commencing at 12:l5pm in the College Chapel. The service will conclude at
approximately 1:00 pro.

Junior School students will be transported to the College Chapel by bus. Following the service, they
will be transported back to the Juriior School by bus, and will be dismissed from there at 1:30 p.m.
OSHC is available on-site at the Junior School from 1:30 pro - 3:00 pro, and from 3:00 pro - 6:00 pro
at the Cobbler Creek OSHC; contact Cobbler Creek OSHC for bookings
!?'. tss::i' ?=i',?,i?.ii.:?a6='.at ::?-Eei<")s?"c.cc -.'i. Junior School students can o3?iy? be collected from the Junior
School and will not be able to be picked up from the College Chapel. The exception is any students
using the College Bus Services. Junior School families will receive further information regarding bus
transport next week.

Middle and Senior School students will be dismissed at 1:00 pro. If your child is not able to leave the
Coliege at that time, the Catford Library will be open until 5:00 pro as usual.

All of the College Bus Services will depart from Surrey Farm Drive at approximately l:30pm and all
students who will use these services that day will need to catch the buses on Surrey Farm Drive.

Please note that the Canteen Service and Wattle Caf6 will NOT operate on Thursday 29
March therefore students will need to bring recess. Students who are remaining at OSHC at the
Junior School, or at the Catford Library at Middle and Senior Schools, will also need to bring Iunch on
that day.

As this service is a formal occasion, all students are required to wear their formal summer uniform. If
students have Physical Education Iessons on that day they will be required to change, PE uniform
should not be worn for the service.

We ask that parents please observe the dismissal times, as outlined, and advise that it will not be
possible to dismiss Junior School students from the Chapel.

We take this opportunity to wish all of the Pedare Community a safe and restful Easter break.
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